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From: Rachel Callaghan <rachelscottnz@gmail.com>
To: Arlene Goss <arlene.goss@mackenzie.govt.nz>
Subject: Mackenzie rugby sport nz grant
Date: 14.12.2021 01:42:52 (+01:00)

Hi Arlene  

Please find attached the accountability form for mackenzie RFC. Many thanks for the support.  

Regards  
Rachel 
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